COPY.

TRANSLAilog‘OF LETTER RECEIVED FROM MESSRS.NANYO KATUN K.K,.
15t ipril, 1957,

Dear Sirs,

s.s. "ERIE MARU" and "CLYDE MARU"

We have to inform‘you with regret th;t we have
decided to withdraw the classifications of the above vessels:
from your Society's Register Book due to our own ciréumstances,
and we shall be glad if you will make the necessary arrangements
accordingly.

The Classification Certificates were returned to you

some days ago.

Yours &c.
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